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I was pleased to join Mayor Warren, Superintendent Vargas and other City of
Rochester and Rochester City School District Officials in celebrating the Grand Re-
Opening of John Williams School #5. This transformation and remodeling will provide
a better learning environment for School #5 students and teachers, all in a state of
the art facility. Congratulations and welcome back John Williams School #5!


